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February 19, 2020 TO: Chief Risk Officer Committee RE: Registration Open for May 19 CRO
Committee Meeting and May 18 Dinner in Denver

The next meeting of ICI’s Chief Risk Officer Committee will be held on Tuesday, May 19
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Many thanks to George Pereira of Schwab who has agreed to
host the committee at their Lone Tree campus on the outskirts of Denver! We will plan to
host a committee dinner on Monday, May 18 with cocktails at 6:30 p.m. More details
regarding the dinner will be provided to attendees once we finalize them. Please use this
link to register for the meeting no later than Friday, May 1: www.ici.org/reg/cro.
While the meeting is free, there is a charge of $115 for the committee dinner,
which must be paid at the time of registration. If your plans change, please note that
dinner cancellations must be made three days in advance of the event in order to receive a
refund of your payment.

When you register, please list any issues you would like to have raised for discussion at the
meeting, as well as any issues you’d like an update on at the meeting. Please remember
that, in advance of the meeting, | will be conducting a survey of the committee regarding
your risk issues. We will use your survey responses to produce our heat maps, which we will
plan to distribute along with the survey results in advance of the meeting. Remember that
only those members who participate in the survey will receive the survey results
and heat maps.

| hope you’ll make plans to join us in Denver in May! In the meantime, if | can be of any
assistance to you, please let me know.

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel


http://www.ici.org/reg/cro
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